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PERIODIC DETENTION CENTRE IN HAMPSHIRE STREET

The Board considered a letter from Lianne Dalziel, MP, to the Department
of Corrections. A copy of this letter had been forwarded to the Board for its
information. The Board decided to write a strong letter to the Minister of
Corrections expressing its concerns at the proposed Periodic Detention
Centre in Hampshire Street.

(David Close withdrew from the table during discussions on this matter).
PAGESROAD - BEXLEY ROUNDABOUT TO NEW BRIGHTON BRIDGE

A letter was received from Michael Knight, Bexley Residents Association,
regarding the condition of the road between the Pages/Bexley Road
roundabout and the New Brighton bridge. The Board decided to draw the
City Streets Manager’s attention to the poor condition of sections of Pages
Road and urge that additional funds be made available at the six monthly
budget review to upgrade the road.

KINGSLEA RESIDENTIAL CENTRE - THEATRE FOR CHANGE

A letter was received from Fran Erickson, Kingsea Residential Centre,
requesting Board funding for a theatre for change drama therapy process.
The Board decided to support the project and consider any funding at its
22 November 1999 meeting on receipt of a provisional budget from Fran
Erickson.



